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TCCC provides an excellent recreational opportunity for the shooting sports enthusiast. We believe in a gun
club with resources that promote family involvement and fellowship. Our objectives are to preserve and
encourage participation in recreational and organized competitive shooting sports, with attention on the safety
and education of firearm skills. Our organization embraces the characteristics and development of honesty,
integrity, good fellowship, self-discipline, and team play, which are essential to good sportsmanship and the
foundation of true patriotism. Visit: www.tcccmi.com

**MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FOR CURRENT ACTIVE MEMBERS IS NOW OPEN**
o Membership renewal payment is due by 12-31-2020.
o 2020 Memberships expire, gate keys expire, on 1-1-2021.
e Renew on the Membership page of tcccmi.com

Shotgun Sports: 5-Stand will run once more tomorrow-Oct 8. Thank you to Dave Boegner for championing
the 5-Stand field and providing shooters an excellent experience and great practice, on a very challenging
sport. Skeet and Trap fields will continue as long as the weather holds! And! we are proud to announce that
we are in the process of updating lighting on our shotgun fields so the fun doesn’t have to end when the sun
sets! Come join us on Thursdays - Gun Club Day!

Classroom: Check the website for some fall class instruction: Advanced Defensive Pistol 1 & 2. These
classes are an inexpensive way to take fundamental gun handling skills up a notch. Learn about advanced grip
and trigger control, drawing and reloading, implementing defensive shooting accuracy with speed....and its fun
too! Haven't gotten your CPL yet? One more class this Saturday, Oct 10, and then there are two more classes
in November. Questions may be directed to Ron Champagne — more info on website.

Looking to Plan Shooter’s Outting? Bachelor party? Birthday party? Or just interested in planning a family
or friend shooting event? Shotgun sports (5-Stand, Skeet & Trap) fields can be rented for your outting. Also,
pistol bays can be included in your unique shooting experience. Contact Doug Kline douglas.kline@opco.com
or John Hardaker at hardakerj@yahoo.com to see what we can do for your celebration.

Rules of the Range: New safety implementation at the Rifle Range (aka 300 yard range). We have signage
mounted on two sawhorses. As a safety measure, the sawhorses need to be set out and plainly visible if you
venture downrange — alerting shooters that there is a man downrange. If you see the sign set out, that is
your warning not to shoot until shooter returns to the building. Thank you Bob Leavitt for improving safety
features at the range!

Hunter’s Safety: DNR Class is online, www.michigan.gov/dnr. Temporary Hunter’s Education certificate will
be provided by testing online due to Covid-19. Field requirements will have to be completed sometime next
year, when hopefully we assume more normal routines, and we will be able to offer a class.

Deer Hunter Members: We'd love to do a virtual buck pole on the website this year — get a deer send us a
picture! Share your trophy with fellow members at TCCC ! Send to 1060gunclubrd@gmail.com
Keep your powder ary!
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